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February 8, 2022 

 

 

  Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

New Jersey State Law mandates that we conduct a spinal screening program to detect 

possible problems in students ages 10 to 18 (7th grade only).  A school physician, school 

nurse, physical education instructor or other school personnel properly trained in this 

process may conduct screenings beginning March 1, 2022. 

 

If you feel your physician is doing this and would like to have your child excused, please 

write your school nurse a note to that effect.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 

call me or your school nurse.   

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

  Tracy Egan  

  Principal 

 

 

 
 

 


